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             October 3, 2024 Newsletter 

              School fees are due! 

 Payment can be made on Schoolcash       
Online or at the school office.  

The website for families to donations for the Heart and Stroke Foundation: 

https://jumpropeforheart.crowdchange.ca/118427 

Thank you for supporting this wonderful cause! 

October 3 @ 2:00pm students will be participating! 

No School 

October 9-13 

To be rescheduled 

https://jumpropeforheart.crowdchange.ca/118427?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAYnJpZBExajZsUWlkZThPRUpLTklScgEeChWabSn3yWgUxGSMIXfy94o31jiRt1Q1rxSIcUbPSc13bWHy_WyIhI2L3Vg_aem_G_uBwCBxTEtO8T2Z2pUlcA


 

 

Check out the fcss website for 

courses, events and information 

that is valuable for families: 

 

https://www.stpaulfcss.ca/

about/interagency-connection 

We raised 

$2731.00 for 

Terry Fox!! 
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Thank you Real Dubeau and Mrs. 

Amanda Amyotte for continuing to 

support the golf program. Our   

program continues to grow and 

succeed under your dedication.  

We are very proud of our athletes 

that   competed at SPAA and 

Zones as they represented our 

school with integrity and            

sportsmanship.   

Our Jr Boys teams came in 7th, 

12th and 20th and the Jr. Girls 

came in 5th.  

Congratulations to Emery  

Amyotte for placing 2nd at 

zones. She participated at the 

provincial level in Magrath on 

Sept 22 & 23 where she placed 

57 out of 88 participants.  

Great job everyone!  



 

 



 

 



 

 


